Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to adhere to Shaheed Al-Mihrab's approach, introduce
people to his approach
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At the first conference of the original sons of Shaheed Al-Mihrab's School “May Allah Sanctify
his Soul” on 7/1/2023. Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, recalled the
common history he shares with them in fighting dictatorship and laying the foundations for the
democratic experience in the new Iraq. His Eminence affirmed that adhering to the project and
sound approach is one of the challenges that face the devoted faithful.

H.E. stressed the need to believe in the adoption of the project and to establish symbolism and
conformity with the conduct of the project, referring to the approach of Shaheed Al-Mihrab
“MASHS” and the challenges he faced, as He was the title of moderation, the culture of
containment and concession for the benefit of the nation and the country. He also established
the rights of the larger component side by side with the rest of the national components,
calling to take pride in the project of Shaheed Al-Mihrab and introduce them to the next

generations.



